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NOTE REGARDING THE CONFIDENCE BUILDING MEASURES AGREED BETWEEN GREECE AND TURKEY 
8 APRIL 2010
H.E. Mr. Dimitris Droutsas, the Alternate Foreign Minister of Greece, paid a working visit to Turkey on 7-8 April 2010 upon the invitation of the Minister of Foreign Affairs H.E. Mr. Ahmet Davutoğlu. Within the framework of the visit, in addition to 24 Confidence Building Measures (CBM) already adopted between the two countries, the Ministers have agreed on five new CBMs which are as follows: 
1) Joint PfP training programs, with the participation of PfP countries, in the PfP training centers in Greece and Turkey.
2) Lectures to students of the Military Academies of all branches of the Armed Forces by the Chiefs of Staff in the context of the exchange of mutual visits.
3) Affiliation of a Greek Division/Brigade to NRDC-T and a Turkish Division/Brigade to NDC-GR for training purposes.
4)  Organizing mutual visits between the War colleges in the scope of planned abroad trip activities.
5) Conducting joint scientific activities (academic studies, seminars, symposiums and publications of articles in military journals and reviews of both countries) between Military Academies, in the context of established exchanges of visits between students, as well as between the staff Colleges. 
The said CBMs together with the previous ones aim at creating an atmosphere of trust and      confidence, particularly between the Turkish and Greek military authorities which will further strengthen the relations between the two countries.
	
	

	


